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Looking Ahead 
Feb. 

Jr. B-Ball vs Killiam    9 

Skating (ECS)     10 

Jr. B-Ball @ Charlie Killiam Tournament  11-12 
Sr. G B-Ball @ Hanna Tournament  11-12 

Skating (Grade 1)    14 
Skating (Grade4-6)    14 

Sr. B-Ball @ Forestburg    15 
Skating (Grade 3)    16 

Jr. B-Ball vs Sedgewick    16 

Teachers’ Convention (school closed)  17-18 
Lloyd Sather (Sr. BB)    18-19 

Family Day (school closed)   21 
Sr. BB @ New Norway    22 

Pink Shirt Day     23 

 

Virtual School Council Meeting 
Wednesday, February 16th at 7:00pm 

 

*If you would like to be a part of the meeting, 

please email Kirby at kirbyheather@mac.com 

 

2021-2022 School Fees 
School fees are now past due. You can pay your 
fees on-line by visiting the school website. If you do 
not have access to on-line payments, the school 
does accept cash or cheque. For any questions or 
to arrange payment options, please contact the 
school office. 
 

Learning Commons News 
Scholastic Book Fair 

February 28 to March 4. 
Students will be able to come have a look, and 
purchase books during their library periods.  
Parents can see what is available and purchase 
online during this week also.  
Watch here and on the school website for the 
link. 
We are excited to have the books back in our 
school. 
Thank you in advance for your support and if 
you have any questions, please contact me. 
Mrs. McCarroll 
 

Basketball   Update 
Our Basketball Teams have all been 

busy with practices, games, and 

tournaments. Thank you to all our 

coaches and volunteers who help 

make this possible! 

 

Travel Club Update 
Our International Travel Club has officially 
postponed our travel plans until Spring Break 
2023. 
 
 
 
 

Principal’s Corner 
 

Our second semester is nicely 
underway. Report cards went home with 
students last week. Please remember 
that Powerschool is a great tool to 
receive the most up to date information 
on your child’s progress. If you have not 
yet been able to access the app or the 
website, please contact the office. Also, 
please check out our website for 
updated Semester 2/Quarter 3 
timetables.  
 

As you probably have heard, there have 
been major changes announced to 
COVID protocols by the Alberta 
Government. There is an update 
provided by BRSD Superintendent, Dr. 
Rita Marler, posted on our school 
website about what these changes 
mean for our school. This information is 
still very new and we will provide further 
updates as they become available. One 
major change that was announced is the 
removal of the REP program. We are 
now able to welcome families in our 
building for sporting events without any 
restrictions. Please keep in mind that 
masking requirements remain in place 
until at least March 1st. Staff, students 
and visitors will also need to continue 
using the daily checklist and if anyone is 
feeling unwell, we politely ask that you 
stay home to avoid spreading illness. 
  

This announcement also means that we 
will be able to welcome parents back for 
our next round of Parent-Teacher 
Interviews. We were planning for virtual 
interviews, but with yesterday’s 
announcement, we will be adjusting our 
plan. We will be sending out details 
soon. 
 

We are excited that we will be able to 
have more opportunities to connect with 
our school community in person. If you 
have any questions, as always you are 
welcome to contact the school 
administration.  
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Inclusion Alberta needs your help to better understand families' current experiences with FSCD (Family Support for 
Children with Disabilities) and FMS (Family Managed Services). If you are a family waiting for, using or even denied 
FSCD, please complete the Inclusion Alberta FSCD Survey here. If you are a family waiting for, using or denied 
FMS, please complete the Inclusion Alberta FMS Survey here. 
 
Inclusion Alberta has been hearing from an increasing number of families about challenges they are having in obtaining 
or renewing their FSCD and/or FMS Agreements. Our hope is that these surveys will give us a clearer picture of how 
the government is responding to families who want to access FSCD/FMS or are currently using these funding 
programs to support their family member with developmental disabilities. These surveys were designed by and for 
families. 
 
We think it’s time to take a measure of FSCD/FMS and hear from families. The information you provide will be essential 
to Inclusion Alberta’s continuing advocacy efforts to improve both FSCD and FMS and ensure they are meeting the 
needs of Albertans with developmental disabilities and their families. 
 
Whether you are a family waiting to obtain FSCD/FMS, receiving it, or perhaps been denied, we would love to hear 
from you; we need to hear from you. Each survey will take no longer than 15 minutes to complete, and no personal 
data of any kind will be collected. 
 
**These surveys close on February 15, 2022. Please complete your survey(s) before this date.** 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YY-lTerIc0Vd2eTN1RuW9BgJlKUGje6qJliCHpFhu2L0cOH0DedddgHvzdqE_zOXvhZ7uRN_o1YOxkfHHgdU57lzyxNygOb4oOTd9CSghytlKwRwD2wYzlYfvY5BY489C6qUdGAHy7b4F0l8NbZtoG15jXhR0jY8&c=IhVtHfb4j3zCRspLMN96os1q2GD5NYftqCLa6O2uu0pp4c1pGBeC3Q==&ch=52bJ_y4t-7lU28l62ofC2erF0xMJRY3l4-kUQB7rw3KHK0jKm3_0Pw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YY-lTerIc0Vd2eTN1RuW9BgJlKUGje6qJliCHpFhu2L0cOH0DedddgHvzdqE_zOXYpQsTS4BtGpxzdA_1OKzQU_vavfxi4UQd8q1DvVTps8yYCLjulLnX-S6SZIaifCwh5n1_RWxb1T9BuhoMKPGO9L9-CUp6gPU&c=IhVtHfb4j3zCRspLMN96os1q2GD5NYftqCLa6O2uu0pp4c1pGBeC3Q==&ch=52bJ_y4t-7lU28l62ofC2erF0xMJRY3l4-kUQB7rw3KHK0jKm3_0Pw==
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Community News & Events 

 

 
 

Daysland Soccer Club is in need of volunteers to help organize the 2022 season. 
No experience with soccer needed, just enthusiasm to offer soccer again locally 

after two missed seasons. 
Please contact Emily Mairena 780-781-1580 or Alison Eshpeter 780-271-1145. 

 

Daysland Palace Theatre 
Movie Information: www.palacetheatre-daysarts.ca or follow us on Facebook @ Daysland Palace Theatre 

SHOW TIMES: All Evening Shows 7:30 
Tickets: Adults $9, Seniors $7, Students $7, Children 3-11 $5 

 

PROOF OF VACCINATION REQUIRED 
 
 

 February 11th – 13th 
007: NO TIME TO DIE 

Rated: PG 
 

REEL ALTERNATIVE 
Monday, February 14th 

Wednesday, February 16th 
KING RICHARD 

Rated: PG 
 

February 18th – 20th 
SPIDER-MAN: NO WAY HOME 

Rated: PG 
 

February 25th – 27th 
BELFAST 

Rated: PG13 
 

http://www.palacetheatre-daysarts.ca/

